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44-52 Anderson Street Chatswood NSW 

Design Integrity Panel 

Matthew Bennett (Chair), John Choi  

 

16th July 2025 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed amendments to this project and for the 

clarity of Turner’s presentation (16/7/25).   The amendments have been made in response to 

submissions and include technical adjustments, minor revisions or corrections to the drawing set. 

The Panel notes there are no significant changes to the architectural proposal and the items 

previously identified requiring further consideration have been addressed (DIP Letter 11/11/24).  

 

Conclusion 

The Design Integrity Panel supports the proposed amendments as they do not impact the 

project’s capacity to achieve design excellence. No further reviews are required by the Design 

Integrity Panel prior to submission for assessment.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Matthew Bennett 

Design Integrity Panel Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


